Karat-Avrope integrasiya işgüzer Elube

Каспайско-Европейский Интеграционный Деловой Клуб

n Su. Kagan Yilmaz

To H.E. Mr. Hulusi Kilich Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of the Republic of Turkey in the Republic of Azerbaijan

Dear Mr. Ambassador,

We have the honor to inform you that the 1st Caspian-European Business Forum organized by the Caspian-European Integration Business Club (CEIBC) and Caspian Energy International Media Group LLC will be held in Baku in April 2011. The given forum is organized under support of the embassy of the European Union in Azerbaijan as well as under participation of embassies and diplomatic missions of the EU and CIS countries.

Officials of the EU and CIS countries, as well as top-managers of trans-national, big national and private companies and holdings are expected to give reports within the framework of the first Caspian-European Business Forum. After completion of the official part, planned is to conduct bilateral meetings of top managers and representatives of the EU and CIS companies in the format of business forum.

Official gala-reception for VIP guests will be held in the evening after completion of the first Caspian-European Business Forum. Official ceremony of Caspian Energy Integration Award-2011 will be held within the framework of this reception. Caspian Energy Integration Award-2011 prize awarding ceremony has been held for the 7th time and awarded to heads of companies, organizations and state structures which made great contribution to the development of business in the Caspian-Black Sea and Baltic regions.

We kindly request You to render us assistance in attraction of officials and commercial companies representing Your country for participation in this forum.

We will be glad to answer questions you are interested in.

Yours Sincerely,

Telman Aliyev President and CEO

Caspian-European Integration Business Club